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  February 7, 2023 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub.: Intimation about Cyber-attack  

 
This is to inform you that the Company had detected a cyber-attack at certain locations. 
The technical team had taken all necessary precautions to retrieve and restore the 
systems.  
  
We have not found any material impact on the operations of the Company due to this 
incident.  
  
All our systems are operational. 
  
This is for your information. 
  
The above information is also available on the website of the Company at 
www.bluestarindia.com 
  
Thanking you, 
Yours faithfully, 
For Blue Star Limited  
 
 
 

 
Rajesh Parte 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
Membership No.: A10700 
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